NOTICE TO UTILITY CUSTOMERS

Pursuant to a follow up from a 2017 audit of the Town Utility Collection
Practices, we have been directed from the State Audit Department that
all past due utility accounts MUST be:

1. Paid in Full; or
2. A written payment agreement entered into and adhered to; or
3. Utilities shut off.

If your utilities are shut off, there will be a $40 fee for disconnection and
another $40 fee to reconnect. You may also be subject to a lien being
placed on your property until the bill is satisfied, either under the
payment agreement or shut off.

The Town has no control over this change and cannot deviate from it.
We are required to follow the state statutes.

If you would like a payment agreement form, they are available either on
the Town website (www.hudsonwy.org) or from Town Hall.

Thank you.


http://www.hudsonwy.org/

